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OCTOBER 2017 NEWSLETTER
During the month of October we will be discussing personal cleanliness, and the reasons for keeping our body clean and the methods to do so.  The children will be introduced to the body book cards, and may choose to learn the parts of the body, and make a body book.  This can be a long project, since there are five different groups of body part cards for them to learn.  Later in the month the skeletal system will be discussed, and a book may be started by the children if they choose to do so.  Our Science shelf will continue to have materials to experiment with.  Later in the month the fish body cards will be introduced, and the children may choose to make a fish book.  Many of the children have already learned the hamster and tree parts and have made a book or two!  We will also continue talking about farm animals, and whether the animals have feathers or fur. 
In the spirit of learning about animals, this month we will be listening to “I Bought Me A Cat” (The Barnyard Song), a Kentucky Mountain Folk song written by Aaron Copland.  We will be enjoying the art print, “Surprised…A Storm In The Forest” by Henri Rousseau.  Our other special circle time items will be the number 2, the color orange, and the square shape.  The Fruit of the Spirit topic this month will be “JOY”, and the Bible verse we will be learning this month is: Psalm 95:1 “Let us sing for JOY to the Lord.”
Our special letter of the week will be as follows:



October 2 - 6 ------------T t




October 9 - 13----------B b




October 16 -18 ---------X x (at the end of word-fox, box, ox)



October 23 - 27 ---------F f



Oct 30 – Nov 3 ---------O o (as in ostrich)
The week of October 9-13, we will be start discussing different types of vehicles/transportation, as well as traffic signs.  If your child would like to bring a SMALL (must be able to carry in their hands, and fit in our share baskets) car, truck, tractor, etc to school on Thursday, October 12th we will let them take the vehicles to the playground during playtime.  Please have your child’s name on the vehicle.

The children’s Halloween parties will be on Tuesday, October 31st.  Please have the children wear their costume to school.  DO NOT send a mask.   The children will make a mask as a party project, and they will be decorating cookies for their snack.  On Tuesday, October 24th, a party supply sheet will be posted by the Genesis door.  If you would like to help provide needed items for the party, please sign up or call us and let us know what you would like to provide.  
DATES TO REMEMBER:   October 12th Vehicle Day - bring a small vehicle for playtime


                       October 18th Fundraiser Day (Pajama & Slipper Day) 
***Please bring shoes for playtime! 



          October 19 & 20 NO School - Teacher Work Days




          October 24th - Party supply list posted 


          October 31st - Halloween Parties (wear costume to school)
